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CHRISTCHURCH 8011                  

 

 
24 February 2022 
 

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10817 
 
I refer to your email dated 14 February 2022 requesting the following information under the Official Information 
Act from Canterbury DHB. Specifically:   
 

• As of February 14th, how many people have been waiting longer than clinically recommended for 

radiation treatment? 

As of 14th February 2022, there were 86 patients waiting longer than clinically recommended.   
 
Category Bs within 14 days    – 36/36 were waiting longer than 14 days 
Category C Palliative within 14 days  – 28/37 were waiting longer than 14 days 
Category C Rads within 28 days    – 22/25 were waiting longer than 28 days 
 
Therefore 86/98 (87.8%) were waiting longer than clinically recommended 
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 
website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Canterbury DHB & West Coast DHB 
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